We’'re Going Places!

Please Join Us For A Long-Dreamed Of Groundbreaking

oy " For Our 9-Classroom STEM Building - To Open Fall 2017

o

Y ou Are Cordially Invited To The Groundbreaking

For Waimea Middle School’s 9-Classroom STEM Building!

Wed., Sept. 9, 2015 - 12:45-1:15 p.m.

Program To Include:
Protocol Chant By Waimea Middle School Students,
An Expression Of Deep Gratitude To Our Project Partners

& Turning Of The Earth Led By Waimea Leaders Of Tomorrow.

Please arrive early - enter campus through the back gate and park on the field, then walk to the nearby
project site next to our Mala’ai School Garden. Please wear comfortable shoes and bring weather
protection. No RSVP - please just come!

Principal Amy Kendziorski (808) 464-9902
Waimea Middle School: (808) 887-6090 Ext. 221
67-1229 Mamalahoa Highway * Kamuela, HI 96743
www. WaimeaMiddleSchool.org
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